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Up coming Events 
Week 8 
Thursday 12 and Friday 13 September 
Jugiong Camp 
Week 9 
Tuesday 17 September—Book Week and 
Grandparents Day 
Week 10 
Tuesday 24 and Wednesday 25 
September—State Touch Football in 
Sydney 

Kindergarten Transition 
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A message from Brad 
 

Welcome to week 8 everyone! Only 3 weeks to go 
and still so much to do!  

 

Last Friday, our small schools relay team made their 
way to Albury for the Riverina athletics carnival. 
Isobel, Harry, Finn and Oscar Welsh competed 
against the best in the district and finished 5th in 
their race. Well done!  

 

I hope that everyone has dusted out their swag in 
readiness for this week’s Jugiong PS camp. I am 
excited to be back in tents again and enjoying a small 
school camp, thanks to Mrs K and Jugiong PS.  

 

Next Tuesday, 17th September is Grandparents day 
and book week. We will have an action packed day of 
craft, reading and story telling while also hosting our 
end of term assembly. I look forward to catching up 
with our grandparents and celebrating book week.  

 

Our year 3-6 students have been busy completing 
their reading and numeracy check in assessments 
over the past couple of weeks. This week, our year 6 
students will complete their writing assessment. Good 
luck, year 6!  

 

Congratulations to Olivia Graham and her Tiger Lilly 
Netball team, who won their semi final on the 
weekend. The team came away with the win, playing  
with a player short for the whole game! The team will 
get a week off now as they enter the grand final, the 
following week! Good luck, Olivia!  

 

Finally, congratulations to Mick and Kiera Graham on 
the safe arrival of their son Hugh David Graham. 
Mum, dad and bub are doing well while Kate and DJ 
have made another extension to the family Christmas 
table! Wonderful news! 

 

Enjoy the week everyone!    

 

Brad 

 A message from Sam 
Welcome to Week 8! 

I can’t believe we’re already in Week 8 – the 
term is flying by! 

Last Tuesday, we travelled to Humula for an 
art camp, where we had the chance to 
connect with other small schools, including 
Humula, Tarcutta, Jugiong, and Nangus. A big 
thank you to Humula Public School for 
hosting us – it was a fantastic day! 

This week, we’ll be heading to Miss K’s place 
for another camp by the river, joining other 
small schools for some fun outdoor activities. 
Stay tuned for photos! 

We’ll also be wrapping up our addition and 
subtraction with a post-test, and then diving 
into multiplication and division. 

This week, we’re in full training mode to get 
ready for the Small Schools Touch finals! 

Have a great week ahead! 

 

Sam 

 

 

Jugiong camp equipment  

Bus schedule  

Day Students To go on the bus 

Monday Harry, Finn, Scout, Oscar O 
Swag, sleeping bag, pillow, camp 

chair 
Tuesday Olivia, Charlotte, Annabelle 

Wednesday Oscar, Isobel, Georgie, Ashlynn 



 

 



 

 



 

 




